
Tuesday, September 20
6:30 - 7:45 P.M.

Webinar

FIRST GENERATION
C O L L E G E  S Y M P O S I U M

WILL YOU BE THE FIRST IN YOUR 
FAMILY TO ATTEND COLLEGE?

We know this can be overwhelming...let us help you 
and your family navigate this process.

All D211 families are invited to attend.

Mark your calendar for the annual D211 College Night at Palatine High School
Thursday, October 6, 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Watch your email and school's website for more information.

LINKS TO THE ENGLISH AND SPANISH LIVE 
ZOOM SESSIONS CAN BE FOUND HERE.


